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Diary Dates 

Drama Club - Thursdays  

Yr 3 & 4 - 3:15pm till  4pm 

Coding Club - Mondays 

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm till 4pm 

Taekwondo - Wednesdays 

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm -  4pm 

Football Club - Mondays  

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm - 4pm 

(Limited places available) 

World Book Day 

Thursday March 2nd 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday March 21st 

Talent Show 

Wednesday March 29th at 6pm 

Can we draw your attention to our PE Kits - we have 

changed the tops to the colour team that your child is 

in. The t-shirts were given free out by school for the 

children to use, should you wish to replace one or buy 

anymore then please call in, they're priced at a very 

reasonable £2. 

Please also note that black pumps are essential,    

trainers mark the hall floor and aren’t very grippy on 

the apparatus.  

Children without correct PE Kits will be given             

alternative written work and will not be allowed to take 

part on Health and Safety grounds! 

We have bought lots of new equipment and            

resources for the children to use at playtimes, this is 

all being kept in the benches that are around the 

school building. This equipment has been bought  

using the money raised from the Valentines Disco. 

Children are not allowed to play with these resources 

before or after school - they are for break and lunch 

times only. Thank you. 

 

Can we remind parents that school starts at 

9am and lessons start straight away, if your 

child is late regularly they WILL miss valuable 

lesson time.  

If your child misses a lesson, or even part of it, 

that lesson is never repeated.  

Children should be on the School yard at 

8:50am ready to start their School Day at 9am. 

If you’ve looked at our new website or have 

our App you’ll  know this years World Book 

Day Theme is Where’s Wally. 

Wally actually turns 30 this year (who’s feeling 

old now?) To celebrate we thought we’d have 

our day dressed up as the hide and seek  

champion!  

Lets see how many ‘Wally’s’ we can get into 

school on Thursday March 2nd. 

 I’m sure the staff will love trying to work out 

who is who and “who just did that?”  
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